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For the weapons of our warfare are not carnal, but mighty 
through God to the pulling down of strong holds.  2 Corinthians 10:4 

June	2016	
 Answers to prayer! One of the young men that we have been praying for got 

saved recently! Ben M got a Gospel tract given to him on the street in downtown Cork 
city, and after a while decided to come out to church! He came several times and then 
one Sunday evening in February, decided to get saved! I have been Discipling him 
ever since! The other young man (Chris M) that got saved at the end of December is 
continuing faithfully in Discipleship as well! This is why we are here in Ireland! 

Well, we have another Grand-Baby! Our second daughter Ruth here in Ireland, who is 
married to John, had their second child. Chloe was born on June 8th and wow is she both 
beautiful and sweet! That makes SIX grandchildren now! Praise God! Children AND 
grandchildren are “an heritage from the LORD” (Psalm 127:3)! 

Bible Baptist Church celebrates 22 years as a Church! We started with no one and 
nothing but God’s call to “go”. Europe is tough, but as the picture below shows, there is 
wonderful and lasting fruit for our labours as we just stay faithful, and work like there is no 
tomorrow! We had 129 faithful people in attendance, with 1 visitor, puppets, singing, 

testimonies and preaching on the Simplicity of Christ! It was a great day! 
Starting a Rest-Furlough in August! 

This September, our youngest daughter Sarah 
will be starting at Pensacola Christian 
College, so Nita and I are using the 
opportunity to take a break. We will go to a 
few regions in America, and will preach in 
only some of our supporting churches, but 
mainly I need to recharge, and re-tool so that 
Nita and I can come back and get on with continuing our Gospel ministries and one day starting a third church! 

Upcoming Events we would appreciate you praying for: 1) Two men are graduating from our Cork Bible 
Institute this month, and I ask that you pray for MORE LABOURERS to prepare to serve in the harvest here! 2) 
We are working hard at getting 30 first time visitors out to church this month! We have had 6 so far, which is fine, 
but oh how many more need to hear the Gospel! 3) Our teens are headed to New York at the end of July to a 
summer camp and to help with evangelising a State Fair! It will be a life-changing experience for them! 4) In 
August we have a major week-long evangelistic Children’s Bible Club in the afternoons, with our teen evangelism 
Target the Heart outreach in the evenings! Pray for many young and old to hear and respond to the Gospel! 

Finally, please pray for the following people to get saved: Allen S, Liam O, David S, Rachel B, Timothy C, 
Peter D, and Kerri M.  One of the couples in our church here has a very sick new-born named Mia. Please pray 
for God to intervene and heal her! 

So, in closing, THANK YOU for you faithful support of us! And we love you in the Lord! 
The	Ledbetter	Family	in	Ireland	
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Up-to-date 
information on what’s 
happening here in our 

work in Ireland is 
available at: 	

www.biblebc.com 

Support and Mail Address: Word for the World Baptist Ministries, PO Box 849, Rossville, GA 30741   (706) 866-8826 
Field Address: 29 Westcourt Heights, Ballincollig, Cork, Ireland   011-353-21-4875142   craig1611@ gmail.com 

Also, take a look at our personal website www.craigledbetter.com  
	


